
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
January 16, 2008 

RE:    Tokai Rika Co., Ltd.  

FCC ID:  MOZF02RG 
 

After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application.  Depending on your responses, kindly understand there may be additional comments. 
 

1) Due to recent FCC requirements about proper authority being given to others for FCC and/or IC 
matters, the agency letter (and confidentiality letters as well) should be signed by someone 
traceable to have the proper authority.  For instance, the FCC site shows Reiko Kagimoto as the 
correct contact of authority for FCC matters.  Therefore the agency letters should be signed by this 
contact or alternatively a letter showing who he has “deputized” (i.e. Toshihito Kunii) to sign on his 
behalf may be provided as well.  Please see attachments and correct.  Additionally note that 
although UL is authorized as an agent, the FCC has now asked: 

If a group “entity” is designated as the authorized agent, the letter of authorization 
must identify those individuals within the group who are authorized to take action on 
the application; or alternatively a statement must be provided indicating that as the 
authorized agent, any individual within the group “entity” is authorized to act on behalf 
of the applicant / grantee and take action on the application. 

2) Many of the component values in the parts list and schematics appear to be ranges instead of 
actual values.  Please review/explain as this is unusual. 

3) Kindly provide test photographs as a separate exhibit.  FCC requires we upload these separately. 
4) ANSI C63.4 requires a signal generator operating at the RX frequency nearby.  Please see ANSI 

C63.4 12.1.1.2. Please review. 
 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


